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(University of Delhi) 
Pitam Pura, Delhi-110034 

As per the communication received from the CR & Vigilance Cell, University of 
Delhi, the VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK will be organized from 30" October, 
2023 to 5th November, 2023. 

Principal 

NOTICE 

The title of the Vigilance Awareness Week is " Say No To Corruption: Commit 
To The Nation'" 

Copy to : Teaching Staff 

Dated: 1st November, 2023 

On the occasion of the Vigilance Awareness Week, an Oath Ceremony will be 
held on 2nd November 2023 at 01: PM in the staff room of the college. 

All the staff members, both teaching and non-teaching are advised to be 

present in the Oath Ceremony. 

Non-Teaching Staff 
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